
The original instrument and the following digest, which constitutes no part of the
legislative instrument, were prepared by Heyward Jeffers.

DIGEST
Broome SCR No. 159

Requests the Department of Environmental Quality to give extra consideration to the views of
the local officials and the surrounding community when deciding to issue certain landfill permits.


